



Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPOH

West Stoke Road Lavant Chichester West Sussex PO18 0BW

Tel: 01243 527382 Fax: 01243 530677 E-mail: office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk Website: www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk

Friday 4th March 2022

Dear Parents,

We will be going on a trip on Tuesday 8th March to look at the river Lavant as part of our new learning journey From the Source to the Sea. We will start at the park and then walk down to the section opposite the village hall. We will leave at 9am and return to school by 10:30am. The children will need sensible shoes and coats for the walk. They will need to wear their uniform as usual. You have already given permission for this trip as part of our local walks permission form.

We would really appreciate some volunteers to walk with us if you could spare the time. Please could you let Mrs Totman know by email: wrenclass@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk or before/after school. Also, please do get in touch if you have any questions.

We have more exciting plans for later in the term so look out for news next week.

Kind regards

AZ

Mrs Totman



















